
FORT LAUDERDALE POLICE UNION 
FRATERNAL ORDER OF POLICE, LODGE #31 

735 N.E. Third Avenue, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33304 
Office: (954) 527-2606 * Fax: (954) 406-0665 

August 7, 2024 

Barbra Anne Stern, Esquire 

RE: 2024 Election for City of Fort Lauderdale Mayor 

Dear Ms. Stern, 

On behalf of the Fort Lauderdale Police Union, Fraternal Order of Police, Lodge #31 (Fort 
Lauderdale FOP), it is with great pleasure that I extend our full endorsement for your candidacy 
as Mayor of the City of Fort Lauderdale. We are proud to stand firmly behind you in this election. 

Throughout your career, your unwavering support and advocacy for law enforcement have 
profoundly impacted our officers and the community we serve. Your steadfast commitment to 
ensuring the safety and well-being of our citizens and your keen understanding of the unique 
challenges faced by our officers demonstrate your exceptional leadership and dedication. 

We believe that your vision and leadership will continue to advance the city of Fort Lauderdale, 
making it a safer and more prosperous place for all. We have complete confidence in your ability 
to lead with integrity, compassion, and an unwavering dedication to the community. 

Your endorsement will be prominently featured and promoted through various communication 
channels, including our Political Relations Department. Furthermore, you have our full 
authorization to utilize the name and logo of the Fort Lauderdale Police Union, Fraternal Order 
of Police, Lodge #31 (Fort Lauderdale FOP), or FtLFOP in your campaign materials and 
activities. 

We eagerly anticipate continuing our collaboration with you to ensure our city’s safer and more 
prosperous future. 

Sincerely, 

Scott Moseley, President 

Scott Moseley


